
June 11, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

While summer offers a much-needed opportunity to relax, we want to ensure our students also
maintain their reading and math skills. Together with our teachers, we have developed
assignments to assist students in reviewing and maintaining essential skills over the next few
months. While the summer assignments are voluntary, we strongly encourage your student’s
participation. They are to be completed by the start of the school year.

The summer assignments are posted on our district website, under the “Parents & Students”
tab. Please access the linked assignments for your child’s 2021-22 grade level. If you need
assistance accessing the assignments, please contact your child’s school’s main office:

Jeffrey Clark - Laura Sarapulski, sarapulskil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us
Samuel Mickle - Janene Emick, emickj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni Mr. Jeffrey Miller-McGrail
Supervisor of Instruction of ELA, ELL, &  Special Areas                                            Supervisor of Instruction of Math, Science, Social Studies, & Soar

giorgiannil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us millermcgrailj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us
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